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Federal Allies Institute Board Elections to Be Held December 2016 

Washington, D.C. (December 6, 2016)  

The Federal Allies Institute is pleased to announce FAI Board of Directors elections will 

be held from Monday, December 19 to Wednesday, December 28, 2016.  All Federal 

Allies Institute member firms in good standing may be nominated for a seat on the 

board and may vote in these elections. 

For more information, please contact Elections@FederalAllies.org or call 571-217-0823. 
           
 
About Federal Allies Institute 
 

Federal Allies Institute is a national nonpartisan trade association dedicated to federal 
acquisition best practices. Federal Allies Institute is an IRC 501(c) (6) tax-exempt 
association and organized as a non-stock corporation (non-profit) in the Commonwealth 
of Virginia. 
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Communications@FederalAllies.org 
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